
 
 

 

 
 
 
 NOTICE OF REFERENDUM 
 
 KENOSHA COUNTY 
 
 NOVEMBER 6, 2018 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at an election to be held In Kenosha County on 
Tuesday, November 6, 2018 the following question will be submitted to a vote of the 
people: 
 
 
 “Shall the person holding the combined office of town clerk-treasurer in the Town of 
Paris be appointed by the town board?” 
 
A copy of the entire text of the resolution directing the submission of the question can 
be obtained from the office of Town of Paris clerk. 
 
 
Acceptable Photo ID will be required to vote at this election.  If you do not have a 
photo ID you may obtain a free ID for voting from the Division of Motor Vehicles. 
 
 
     Done in the County of Kenosha 

                               On October 9, 2018. 
 
 
    Mary T. Kubicki 
    Kenosha County Clerk 

 

 

 


